
2021 Louisiana Forestry Commission 
 

Meeting Dates 
 
 

March 9TH, 2021 
The meeting will be held via teleconference or video conference, please contact Epney Brasher if you 
would like to be invited to the meeting by emailing her - ebrasher@ldaf.state.la.us 
 
The meeting originally scheduled for March 9th, 2021 has been CANCELLED.  The next upcoming meeting 
will be held on June 8th, 2021 and will be announced later as to whether that meeting will be held in 
person or virtual. 
 
 

THIS NOTICE CONTAINS A TENTATIVE SCHEDULE WITH DATES AND 
LOCATIONS.  THIS INFORMATION MAY BE REVISED PRIOR TO A MEETING 
AND WILL BE POSTED ACCORDINGLY.  


